	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	November 18, 2019

	
Hi,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be creatingThanksgiving crafts  and doing some other fun holiday activities this week before staring our next unit on dinosaurs.   

The last swimming for the semester is on Tuesday.  We will start swimming again in the new year on February 4th. 

We will be going to the movie Frozen on December 20th at 10 a.m. as a school.   Please turn in permission slips to Shelly by December 4th.  

Have a great weekend! –Laura 

Thank you to those who brought snack this week!  



	

Upcoming Dates:

· November 27th-29th Open School Closed --Thanksgiving break

· Save the Date – December 11th Peppermint Parade 6 p.m. Civic Center, children will need to arrive by 5:45 p.m.
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